
From: Megan Brings  
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 4:36 PM 
To: Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: EIGHTEEN87 Place project 

 

Hi Nic, 

 

I have been a longtime east side resident and wanted to send you a message to voice my strong 

support for the proposed EIGHTEEN87 Place project. In my view, the neighborhood is in great 

need of affordable housing, both to draw in a more diverse population and to allow people who 

already work in the area to enjoy living in the neighborhood. I believe that a community can only 

be strengthened with diversity, whether that be cultural or financial. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Megan Brings 
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